
View the latest news from the Netherlands-Canada Chamber of Commerce. May 2018.

Dear Julie Allen,

Recent NCCC Events 

AGM and Company Visits -17th April 2018- Eindhoven
During the event, members reviewed the accounts and activities of the NCCC during the last
year. This was followed by really informative visits to the vertical farming demo of Philips
Lighting, Canadian member Teledyne Dalsa and a peek into our future interactions with
technology at the Holst Centre. Many thanks to Patron member Brainport for hosting a wonderful
afternoon. More information here (you will need to login to access this member-only information).

Upcoming NCCC Events

Fluevog Shoes VIP Visit and Opening Party - 30th May 2018 - Amsterdam
An invitation to an exclusive VIP event for NCCC members & contacts, their colleagues, friends
and family. Come and meet shoe design icon John Fluevog at their first store outside North
America. Learn about Johns design philosophy, where he draws his inspiration from and why he
chose Amsterdam for the first store of his global expansion plans. Purchases on the night will
receive a discount as a thank you for coming out.Make a night of it and do something nice in
Amsterdam - there's lots of things to choose from.

International Law As It Relates To Entrepreneurs - 11th June 2018 - Amsterdam
Hosted by NCCC Member Norton Rose Fulbright, this is an event held together with the
NETWORK OF ENTREPRENEURIAL WOMEN WORLD WIDE. Come and learn about some of the
legal aspects to be aware of and network with this interesting group - all while enjoying beautiful
views of the city.

Annual Luncheon - 13th November 2018
Save The Date. Location to be confirmed shortly.

Upcoming Industry Events
There are a number of upcoming industry events that members are taking part in - both in
Canada and in the Netherlands. See here for more details. If you are exhibiting at an event,
please let us know so that we can feature it on the website and share via social media.
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New Members
The NCCC is pleased to welcome the following new members;
Kevin Ootman, Stantec
Monika Sanders, PSPS Consultants
Petrea Davis, Fluevog Shoes
Mariette Lutgerink, Lowlands Trade Services
Stef van Boekel, YPE Member
Michelle Paauwe,YPE Member

Farewell Jannigje

The AGM was the last official function for Jannigje. She has decided to move on to new
challenges. Those of you who did not get a chance to say goodbye can do so at the Annual
Luncheon where she will attend as our guest. We would like to thank her for her hard work and
wish her well in her new career.

Summer Hours
It has been decided to close the office during July and August. The mailboxes will be monitored
infrequently. For urgent matters, please call myself or Sandra.

Thank you for supporting the Netherlands-Canada Chamber of Commerce. We look forward to
hearing your feedback and meeting you at one of our upcoming events.

Kind regards,

Julie Allen
Executive Director
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